
 

22 February 2019 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act (LGOIMA) request for 
information re key stakeholders and organisations for George Street consultation. 
 
I am writing to you regarding your LGOIMA request received 9 February 2019 for information 
on the “key stakeholders and organisations” referred to in the George Street consultation notice. 
 
Please find below a list of the key stakeholders and organisations. 
 

• Otago Regional Council 
• Local MPs 
• New Zealand Transport Agency 
• Heritage New Zealand 
• Dunedin Youth Council 
• Generation Zero 
• Spokes 
• Disabilities Advisory Group 
• Disabled Persons Assembly 
• CCS Disability Action 
• Attendees of the Access for All 

Forum 
• Deaf Association 
• VICTA 
• City Rise UP 
• Keep Dunedin Beautiful 
• Dunedin Multi Ethnic Council 
• Dunedin Amenities Association 
• Volunteering Otago 

• Emergency Services 
• DHB 
• University of Otago 
• OUSA 
• Otago Polytechnic 
• OPSA 
• Ngai Tahu 
• Heart of Dunedin 
• Otago Chamber of Commerce 
• AA 
• Hospitality NZ 
• Central City Residents 
• Arts Community of Dunedin 
• City of Literature Forum 
• Local events managers 
• Otago Museum 
• Toitu Museum 
• Businesses, landlords and property 

owners on George Street  
 

Organisation and key stakeholder representatives have been encouraged to forward meeting 
invites onto their wider network.  The project team is also able to deliver additional workshops 
at the request of a group via the Council website. 
 
Further information on the Central City Plan is available through the website link below. 
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/council-documents/urban-design-and-
heritage/central-city-plan 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lauren McDonald 
Governance Support Officer 
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